
MEMO TO : Village Board of Trustees  
 
 

FROM  : William J. Mueller           
   Village President       
 
 

DATE  : May 24, 2010   
 
 

SUBJECT  : Appointment – Zoning Board of Appeals  
 
 
I am asking for the concurrence of the Village Board in the appointment of Ray 
Bartels to the Zoning Board of Appeals to fill a vacancy created by the 
resignation of Eugene Polley with a term to May 2011. 
 
Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
/cb  
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